Suterra’s response to a question about whether there are nano-tech ingredients used in the LBAM
program, from a person from another state, who is concerned about her produce coming from California:

-------------- Forwarded Message: --------------
From: "Product Info" <Product_Info@suterra.com>
Subject: Ligth Brown Apple Moth

Date: Wed, 4 Jun 2008 17:49:54 +0000

To Whom It May Concern:

There appears to be much confusion in the California papers regarding the spraying for the light brown
apple moth (LBAM) in 2008. At the present time the California Department of Food and Agriculture (CDFA)
has made no decision on what product or products might be used in an EPA Section 18 spray program
against the light brown apple moth. It is our understanding the Agency is reviewing several products.

In 2007 we did manufacture a product called OLR-F and LBAM-F for the Agency to use against the light
brown apple moth. Each product was used once in that integrated pest management program. Each
product was registered by the USEPA and CalDPR for use in a Section 18 program against the light brown
apple moth.

Our suggestion regarding the 2008 program is access the California Department of Food and Agriculture
(CDFA) web site under LBAM (light brown apple moth) to receive the latest information on the Agency's
proposed program this year.



